From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2017 3:15 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Morita, Julie
Subject: Commissioner Julie Morita, MD., Re: Traveled to Washington, DC - (5/31 - 6/01/2017)

Good afternoon Steve,

Commissioner Morita traveled to Washington, DC to attend a meeting to discuss the Airport Cooperative Research Program (ACRP) Project 11-08(16-03) a forum on Airport Roles in Reducing Communicable Diseases Transmission held on Thursday, June 1, 2017.  She was invited by the National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine and no honorarium was given.  

Thank you,

Maria A. Gallegos | Staff Assistant

Chicago Department of Public Health | Commissioner’s Office

